Daventry District Council will be closing its offices over Christmas and New Year from 23 December
until 2 January.

Essential services, such as waste and recycling collections and street cleaning, will continue over
Christmas and arrangements will continue to be in place in the event of an emergency.

Daventry District Council’s offices will close as normal at 4.30pm on Friday 22 December, reopening
at 9am on Tuesday, 2 January.

The offices in Lodge Road will still be open to visitors of Jobcentre Plus and Northamptonshire
County Council’s Children’s and Young People’s Service, which will each operate different working
hours over Christmas.

Daventry Leisure Centre, which is owned by DDC and operated by Everyone Active, is not included
in the above Council closure arrangements. For centre opening times, visit
everyoneactive.com/daventry or call 01327 871144

Daventry Market will take place on Friday, 22 December and Friday, 29 December. There will be no
market on Tuesday, 26 December.

The Abbey Resource Centre in St John’s Square, Daventry, will be closed from Saturday 23
December. It will then re-open on Wednesday 27 December, through until Friday 29 December and
will close at 5pm each day. The Abbey will also be closed on Tuesday, 2 January 2018.



